
 

 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 
 
Dear  
 
Re:  Examination Results Day and VI Form Enrolment Thursday 21st August 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate you on successfully completing your Year 11 Summer 
Examination Series. The hard-work and commitment you have demonstrated is 
commendable and I sincerely hope that it is reflected in your results. 
 
I wish you a wonderful summer; a chance to enjoy some well-deserved rest and relaxation 
and I look forward to seeing you on results day. You will be able to collect your examination 
results from 9am in the school canteen, where staff will be available to offer congratulations, 
advice, and any necessary support.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results on the day and wish for a family member to do so on 
your behalf, a letter of authorisation is required and the person collecting the results must 
bring a form of photographic identification. 
 
Re-marks will be undertaken at the discretion of the school. Parents or pupils wishing to have 
a paper re-marked will be required to pay for this service. 
 
Thursday 21st August will also be when Thomas Becket VI Form enrolment takes place in the 
VI Form study centre. I am delighted that so many of you have chosen to transition into our 
VI Form and I look forward to confirming your course choices and admission. 
 
If you are aware that you will not be in attendance to complete the enrolment process, please 
email vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org with your contact details so we can ensure that 
any relevant documentation is sent to you on the day. 
 
For those of you who currently intend to continue your studies elsewhere, please be assured 
that I will be available to support you with this, and should you wish to amend your 
application to pursue your education with us at Thomas Becket, you will be supported in 
making on the day applications. If, however you need any assistance before this date, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via my email. 
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I sincerely hope you are leaving Thomas Becket Catholic School with some wonderful 
memories and feel prepared to embrace the opportunities your future holds.  
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Victoria Donovan 
Head of VI Form 
vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org 
01604 493211 ext 370 
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